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Official Call for Nominations is OPEN TODAY! 
To request a nomination form, please contact the office on  

08 8981 2848 or foh.ntnt@internode.on.net 
 

Nominations are to be received by the returning officer no later than 

12 NOON, Monday 17 July 2017 
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MEMBERSHIP 2017 

    1 year  3 years 

Individual   $65.00  $195.00 

Household   $95.00  $285.00 

Senior    $58.50  $175.50 

Senior Household  $85.50  $256.50 

Pensioner   $52.00  $156.00 

Pensioner Household $76.00  $228.00 

Joining fee   $35.00 

The National Trust of Australia (Northern Territory) is a 
community organisation which seeks to conserve the 
Territory’s heritage. 

Membership is open to everyone. 

PATRON 
His Honour the Honourable John Hardy OAM 

Administrator of the Northern Territory 
 

PRESIDENT 
Mr Trevor Horman AM 

VICE PRESIDENT 
Ms. Janet Leather 

TREASURER 
Ms. Petrena Ariston 

 
BRANCH COUCILLORS 

Ms. Janet Leather – GULF 
Mr. Edward Orchard Somerville-Collie - 

LARRAKEYAH 
Ms. Prue Crouch – McDOUALL STUART 

Mrs. Stephanie Hill - KATHERINE 
 

GENERAL COUNCILLORS 
Dr. Jan Hills 

Mr. David Hewitt OAM 
Dr. Bill Low 

Ms. Laurelle Halford 

Thursday 6 July at 5 PM 

In the old Qantas Hangar in Parap, 

22 Holtze Street 

 

All those who know Mickey are most 
welcome. 

Mickey Dewar Wake Notice 
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Entertainment in the House 
 
In June this year the first two small performances in what it is hoped will become an annual series took 
place at Audit House. 
 
The first performance, on the 19th June was the Darwin Youth Choir.  A small but very appreciative 
audience enjoyed the singing.  The sound was perfect in the House. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The second performance, on 30th June was a wonderful mixed 
program of dance, song and music from the Darwin School of 
Ballet.  Once again the house was the perfect venue for these 
small presentations. 
 
 
After the performances guests enjoyed a glass of wine or a soft 
dink in the undercroft.  Each ticket to the performance entitles 
guests to a free drink. 
 
Thank you to both organisations for the wonderful 
entertainment and thank you also to those Friends of Audit 
House who came to help set up, serve drinks and tidy up 
afterward.    
 
 

The next performance will be the Arafura Ensemble in the 
Louvered Lounge. 

It will be at 5:30 PM on the 18th August. 

 

Advance notice will come your way soon. 


